
Dear Josh, Dylan, Alissa, and Kashif, 
 
We appreciate the time you spent with us on Tuesday 4/26, and hope that hearing our stories 
has shed some additional light on the complexity of how to best support gender-questioning 
youth and young adults.   
 
As we mentioned yesterday, ours are only 3 of thousands of similar stories from parents who 
are open-minded, inclusive, and are frankly exhausted by being labeled transphobic, when all 
we are trying to do is advocate for caution, and compassion informed by evidence and not 
ideology. 
 
If interested, you can read more parent stories here:  https://genspect.org/stories/ 
 
We also have a sister site, Genspect Unheard, where you can hear short-format (average 4 
minute) stories from parents around the globe:  https://genspectunheard.org 
 
If you have additional questions for us, please feel free to reach out. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Stella O’Malley, Executive Director 
Derek Duval, US Representative 
Axa Palacios, US Representative 
Kathleen Dooley, US Representative 
 
Contact: 
Derek Duval 
derek@genspect.org 
 
 
 
 
 


